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Gabriel Park is not the right place for a temporary homeless shelter/camping spot. Nor do I agree
with allowing Recreational Vehicles to become homes on our neighborhood streets. These proposals
open our neighborhoods to trash, drugs and undesirable people among our peaceful, clean and
kid-friendly streets. Gabriel Park is a particularly inappropriate location in that there are no services
nearby for the homeless and there is limited public transportation to services. There must be areas
within the city that are more appropriate locations for a homeless camp.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


